
           

             

           6th March 2018. 

 

 

            

 

         Dear Parents/carers  

 

We are very excited to annouce that this year we will be participating in Ryde Mardi Gras 2018 on 

Saturday the 30th July and Ventnor Carnival 2018 on Wednesday 8th August.   

The New Carnival Company will be hosting assembly this Friday the 6th of March to launch our entry 

and we want to invite you along. We will be looking for parent volunteers who are willing to help out 

with costume making , painting, face painting and marshalling for the events. Come along to the 

assembly and find out more.  

It is open to all key stages and we need you to make these events a success.  

Assembly is at 9:30am please come to the front office after dropping your child/children off.  

We look forward to seeing you.    

 

         Best Wishes  

 

Miss E Paterson. 

Head of School.  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                 


